MJC/jr
20 September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

This week we are introducing our #it'snotok campaign tag to students in assemblies. The aim of
this is to use the hashtag over the year to raise awareness of the issues around sexual
harassment, sexual violence, prejudicial behaviours and peer on peer abuse.

This week sees the introduction of the hashtag, and the topic of Harmful Sexual Behaviours.
Students will be receiving an assembly which will be detailing what these behaviours are,
discussing what defines sexual harassment and sexual violence and give examples of what it is
not ok to do with regards to face to face and online behaviours, the asking and sharing of nudes
and what the consequences of this can be.

We want students to feel safe in school, at home and online and so we hope by associating
#it'snotok with messages about staying safe, we are able to further safeguard our young people.

Look out for the hashtag on social media and around the school. It is also in the Parent Handbook
on page 10 and in the Student Planner on page 27.

Yours faithfully

Mr M Chance
Deputy Headteacher



